
Hi, to everyone, 

 
I want to use this opportunity to extend my sincere gratitude to the istep up foundation for their 
tremendous help offered me so far.l have finished my second semester exams today  and 
hopefully will be promoted to second year comes, October. 
I will not have reached to this point without your support, once more I say thank you to you all for 
your contribution towards my education. 
Attached are some of my photos. 
 
Thanks. 
Amara 

 


